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PRESS RELEASE 

May 25, 2022 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Little Ochie Seafood Re-opened by Health Department 

 
The Little Ochie Seafood Restaurant in Manchester has been re-opened by the 

Manchester Health Department, effective Saturday, May 21, 2022. 

 

The restaurant was re-opened after closure on Tuesday, May 3, 2022 for 

breaches of the Public Health Act and its Regulations. The restaurant has been 

re-assessed and has met the requirements for re-opening.  
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For more information contact:  

The Public Relations Unit 

Southern Regional Health Authority 

Tel: 876-962-8232 
 

Like and follow us:   
Facebook: www.facebook.com/southernregionalhealthauthority 
Instagram: https://instagram.com/southernregionalhealthJA    
Twitter: https://twitter.com/SRHAJamaica 
Youtube: Southern Regional Health Authority  
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